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Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are all very proud of you! 

Class R— Theo Nesbitt 

Class м— Lily Burnett 

Class н—  April Deacon 

Class о— Evie Bowden 

Class 4 –  George Fearn 

Class р— Olly Deller 

Class с—  Max Funge 

 

Congratulations to our Tag Rugby Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The team played in a tournament at EWS and were the runners up, narrowly  

missing winning the event. A great effort, well done! 

 

Diary Dates 

On  Friday 18th November we are inviting chil-

dren to come to school ,wearing something spot-

ty or stripy , for a donation towards Children in 

Need.  Either a full outfit or just an accessory is 

fine.  

 

 

A reminder that our Year 4 parents are welcome to join us here at school on Tuesday 22nd  

November 6pm for an informative evening on maths and the statutory time tables test for all 
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Promoting and Celebrating Diversity  

We are currently working hard to ensure our curriculum and ethos is broad, 

balanced and diverse.  

We are looking for people who break stereotypes with their job roles or 

hobbies to come in and talk to our children. 

 Is your job usually carried out by a different gender? Is a person of your  

ethnicity rare in your role? Do you have a disability, hidden or not, which 

means you break the mould? We would love you hear 

from you. Please phone or email me: Jac Johnson at 

head@hartwell.northants-

Do you have any spare time? Or do you know someone in 

the village, maybe retired, who has some time on their 

hands? We are looking for volunteers to listen to  

children read. It could be you have some time on a  

particular day of the week or you could come to school at 

3pm and hear some children read before collection.  If you are interested 

please let Louise Ball know:   

sadmin@hartwell.northants.sch.uk.  

PE Kit/Uniform  

 

We have been reviewing our ar-

rangements for PE  and it  is no-

ticeable that some childrenõs PE kit 

bears no relationship to the official 

PE uniform.  

From January 2023 we would like 

to see children in the school win-

ter PE kit of black or red jogging 

bottoms, white t shirt with a 

school jumper or fleece.  

We would also like children to 

come to school in their PE kit on 

the days they have PE lessons but 

not for clubs. Children will need to 

get changed into their kit for  

additional sports clubs.  

If you are struggling to purchase 

uniform or any kind, PE or other 

please do not  

hesitate to contact me and I will be 

able to support you. Please drop 

me an email: 

head@hartwell.northants-

ecl.gov.uk.  

 


